Recommended template letter to college/university newspaper

College Panhellenics

NPC Advisor Appreciation Month: April 

This April, the National Panhellenic Conference (NPC) sororities in the United States and Canada recognize the women and men who often don’t get thanked enough — our advisors.

NPC salutes countless advisors during Advisor Appreciation Month.

Our [add number] board(s) at [add sorority-chapter name/campus name] guide us through leadership decisions, advise us in governance, mentor our members and generally provide wise counsel in everything we do.

They donate often of their time, which is a priceless commodity on college campuses.

For all the things they do — large and small — we offer a public thanks.
[add special advisor details, names or a personal story of contribution here — or details about an event you are organizing for advisor recognition]
During this month, we also want to take special note of the many additional hours our alumnae and community supporters, especially our campus fraternity/sorority advisors [insert name or names] and all those employees who work with the College Panhellenic community, provide in keeping us moving forward.

Leadership is a learned value. And our advisors who’ve earned their leadership roles provide the best lessons.
[add your name and contact information]
